
 

 

 

 

 

RATIFICATION INFORMATION: 

 

The Local 25 ratification meeting is set for tonight, August 3rd, at 6pm. 

The meeting links have been sent to either your Bell work email or if 

you notified that you could not access your Bell email, it has been sent 

to the email provided. 

If you have not received the meeting information, please email ASAP: 

justin.connolly@unifor25.com 

The ballots will be sent out on Wednesday, August 11th at 1pm.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Justin Connolly 

President Local 25 
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